
 
  CHANTRY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Barrack Road, Bexhill on Sea, East Sussex, TN40 2AT 
Tel: 01424  211696          
e-mail: school@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk   

  website: www.chantry.eschools.co.uk   
           Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Reed BA (Hons) Ed                          
         
      
               
 

 
January 2019 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Hastings Music Festival Year 4 & 5 
 
On Wednesday 13th March Year 4 & 5 will be performing on their recorders in the ‘Hastings 
Music Festival’. It will be a great opportunity for them to perform to a larger audience and listen 
to the other instrumental groups perform. They will be given positive feedback about our 
performance and the children are working very hard preparing their programme. 
 
The festival takes place at the White Rock Theatre in Hastings. We have organised a coach to 
transport the children to and from the theatre which, we are pleased to advise, will be funded by 
a bursary from the ‘Hastings Music Festival’. 
 
Parents are very welcome to come to watch and support us. Tickets are available from the 
White Rock Theatre box office. Although tickets are available on the day there are a lot of 
schools performing and the queue can be very long, therefore we do advise pre-booking. The 
children will be performing during the morning session. 
 
It is important that the children look smart on the stage – please ensure they wear their school 
sweatshirt/cardigan, skirts/trousers and clean shoes.  
 
Consent needs to be made via parentpay. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 
                                      
 
 
 


